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Homosexual walk cost a million dollars
Christian advocacy group FamilyVoice Australia is appalled at the expense of the recent 
closure of Sydney Harbour Bridge for a Pride walk.
 
The World Pride March cost a whopping $900,000 to hold.
 
“Taxpayer money should not be wasted on woke causes,” said FamilyVoice spokesman 
David d’Lima.
 
“This is is an obscene waste of money.
 
“Prime Minister Anthony Albanese needs to explain why he has spent nearly a million 
dollars on a homosexual walk when families are struggling to pay their mortgages and put 
food on the table,” said d’Lima.
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